

**Daniel Smith** 

Bath NHS House Newbridge Hill Bath BA1 3QE

Email: request-740717-46d61c39@whatdotheyknow.com awp.freedomofinformation@nhs.net

Freedom of Information/RFI-2228

25 March 2021

**Dear Daniel Smith** 

Thank you for your request for information from Avon and Wiltshire Mental Health Partnership, NHS Trust. Please find below our response to your questions.

Section 1(1) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) entitles you to be provided with any information 'held' by a public authority. The Trust is not obligated to create information to respond to a request, only to provide information that is already held, unless an appropriate exemption applies. We have dealt with your request in accordance with your 'right to know' and are pleased to respond.

You requested the following information:

- 1. If any, the name of the software solution(s) used to manage your corporate property/assets including facilities management (CAFM).
  - None. The Trust has an external comprehensive maintenance contract which includes a helpdesk service and associated CAFM functions.
- 2. Who are the current supplier(s)?
  - not applicable.
- 3. What was the actual contract value(s) of each contract?
  - not applicable.
- 4. Start date & duration of the contract.
  - not applicable.
- 5. Is there an extension clause in the contract(s) and, if so, the duration of the extension?
  - not applicable.
- 6. Has a decision been made yet on whether the contract(s) are being either extended or renewed?
  - not applicable.
- 7. Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for this contract?
  - not applicable.

Any contact details provided in this response are for the purposes of complying with the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and the provision of these details should not be taken as consent for their use in marketing or business communications.

We hope the information is of use to you. If you feel your request has not been dealt with appropriately, you are entitled to request an internal review. To request an internal review, please email: <a href="mailto:awp.freedomofinformation@nhs.net">awp.freedomofinformation@nhs.net</a> within 40 days of this response, quoting the reference number above.

If you are not content with the outcome of that review, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.

The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire

SK9 5AF Telephone 0303 123 1113 <u>www.ico.gov.uk</u>.

Yours sincerely

Freedom of Information Team